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MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  2/10/2022 

To:          Mayor, City Council Members, Maraskeshia Smith  
 

From:  Scott Alonso 

Subject:     Letter of Support  

 

              

  

Attached is a letter of support for the following bill before the California Legislature: 
 
SB 513 (Hertzberg) - Homeless shelters grants: pets and veterinary services 
 
This bill met the priorities outlined in the City’s 2022 state legislative platform. Due to the 
urgency of the proposed legislation being considered by the state assembly, this letter was 
prepared immediately for the Mayor’s signature.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Scott Alonso 
 

 

 

  

 


